
Sanskriti School
Dr S Radhakrishnan Marg

New Delhi - 110021

March 12, 2021

Dear Parents,

As requested, we are planning an interactive session on MENSTRUAL HYGIENE for girls of
grade VI on Monday, March 15. The schedule is as given below:

Date Time Batch

March 15/ Mon 11 am - 11:30 am 6ABCF

March 15/ Mon 11:45 am  - 12:15 pm 6DEG

PLEASE NOTE: It is mandatory for all the girls to attend the session. The links will be
communicated to the students later through their respective Google Classrooms.

You may reach out to the School Counsellor in case you have any concerns or would like to
give any suggestions at the following address.

nayandeepkaur@sanskritischool.edu.in

Best Regards
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